
Thank you all for your participation in our Kids Helping Kids ini-
tiative this summer! We collected  23 large packs of diapers, 11 
packs of socks, and 2 packs  of underwear. We are grateful for 
the opportunity to watch our students serve others these past 

few weeks and appreciate the role you all had in this.    

We still have a few more weeks of summer, but our teachers 
are hard at work preparing our classrooms for the new school 
year. As we are getting ready for the fall transition, please let 

us know if you have any questions or concerns. You can expect 
to receive your back to school packet in the mail soon. This will 

contain all of your child’s paperwork for the school year and 
should be returned by the first day of school. If you have any 

questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to myself or any of 
the admin team. 

Upcoming Event & Closures 
 8/1/19 Soccer Shots 

 8/3/19 Open House 10-1 

 8/7/19 Mad Science 

 8/12-8/13/19 Madeleine Gendron Music Class 

 8/16/19 Hula Dance Lesson 

 8/22/19 Reptile Man 

 8/26-8/30 Closed for Professional Development 

 9/3 Meet and Greet  

 9/4 First day of school! 

  

 

Reminders: 

 Make sure your child has spare 

clothes in their cubbies 

 bring a water bottle for your child 
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